

//)) IVING IN TO 2ND SEMESTER

With five weeks of the second semester already completed, DHS students are hard at work in their classes and extracurricular activities.

In the classroom, teachers have been diligently working with students on completing projects and assignments as the school prepares for state testing in the spring. The Guidance Office has also been hard at work, bringing small groups of students together to begin preparing for next year's registration.

In the world of athletics and extracurricular activities, our students are in the home stretch of the winter season. As all of our student-athletes blow us away with their talents, we are excited to celebrate the accomplishments of the Boys Bowling team, which played at the state level, as well as Darius Harrington, who is now the all-time leading scorer in Dukes history.

Down the music hallway, choir and band students have been working hard to prepare for Choir and Band Fest events that promote the programs throughout the district. Additionally, both programs sent students to the state level to perform at ILMEA. The musical students and staff are also continuing their work for the upcoming show, Grease, in the spring.

Finally, in addition to its biannual blood drive in January, the Student Council hosted a fun week of dress-up days leading up to a winter formal dance for students.

